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Contact details


Clerk /editor


Joanna Otte


01328 822366





Councillors 


(unpaid volunteers)


Jetta Buck 


01328 878076





Stephen Harvey


01328 878257





Margaret Kennedy Chair


01328 822157   





Simon Price


07971 502834





Catherine Redford





Liz Spanton


01328 878144





Andrew Talbot Vice-chair


07818 507255





                 











Newsletter


February / March 2020


If you would like to include an article for publication in the Newsletter, 


please send your piece to the Editor at � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Little Snoring Parish Council


Little Manor, Thursford Road


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN


     Tel: 01328 822366


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Members of the public are invited to attend the Parish Council meetings. 





The next meeting is on 9 March


at 7.30 pm in the Community Room  APrish noringpc@ggoglemail.comhower for the NEwsteads ming��������������������������������������������������������������on the Playing Field.








Village Grants


Grants are available to residents and groups of the parish of Little Snoring to pay for specific items. Applicants need to be able to demonstrate that they are in need, hardship or distress. 





The Trustees of Little Snoring Charity are happy to consider requests from anyone in need. For more information and an application form, please contact the Clerk on 01328 822366 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringcharity@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringcharity@googlemail.com� 











Arts and Crafts in the Community Room, Little Snoring


�


Photography


email Andy Talbot at � HYPERLINK "mailto:andrewtalbot@sky.com" �andrewtalbot@sky.com� for more information





Wild Flower Meadow – would you be interested in finding out how to create a wild flower area? Please contact Margaret Kennedy on 01328 822157 to register your interest. We are hoping to invite someone to come to the Community Room to give presentation.  





If you would like to organise an art or craft activity in the Community Room please do contact Joanna on 01328 822366 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" �littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� to discuss.





The Parish Council was fortunate to receive a grant from North Norfolk District Council’s Art and Culture Fund which is used to subsidise these activities.




















�


in aid of St Andrew’s Church


in the 


Community Room on the Playing Field


on


Wednesday 5 December 10 am – 12 noon


Refreshments, cakes, and Raffle


All welcome


Contact Janet Harvey on 878740





� HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringprimary.easysearch.org.uk/redir/web.php?url=%3D&s=little+snoring+church&ti=&app=aW5mb3NwYWNlZXN2Mg%3D%3D&spl=0&result=%3D&sp=0" \t "_top" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://ts2.mm.bing.net/th?id=HN.607991683985706301&pid=15.1&H=94&W=160" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����

















Little Snoring Pre-School for 2 – 4 year olds. Funding is available for 3 & 4 year olds and eligible 2 year olds.  Contact Mandy on 


07733144466 / 01328 878657; email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpreschool@gmail.com" �littlesnoringpreschool@gmail.com�; or message us through Facebook: � HYPERLINK "https://www.facebook.com/Little-Snoring-Pre-school-418085078336515/" �https://www.facebook.com/Little-Snoring-Pre-school-418085078336515/�. 


We look forward to hearing from you.


Fundraising: We are hoping to apply for the Blue Token scheme in Tesco to allow us to buy a new ‘playhouse’ and picnic benches for the outdoor area.  This should allow us complete the outdoor project.


Acorn Studios Photo Shoot raised £116.00


Christmas Squares and Sally’s fundraising raised £164





Bags 2 School Nov 19 raised £104.00.  (The next collection will be Thurs 14th May if you would like a collection bag for clothes etc please do contact Mandy 878657 at Pre-School - we could also collect the bag from your house if you are unable to bring it to the pre-school).


























CPR and Defibrillator Training


Provided by a volunteer from the Air Ambulance


Monday 2 March at 7 pm


in the Community Room, The Playing Field, Stevens Road N21 0GZ





ALL WELCOME


� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://www.redshoot-campingpark.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/defibrillator-img.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���


Retiring collection and donations for the East Anglian Air Ambulance


� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://globalaviationresource.com/v2/wp-content/gallery/east-anglian-air-ambulance/bk-117-g-resc.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���








Snoring Knitters


The group of around 10 ladies from both The Snorings meet on the last Tuesday afternoon in the month. They knit, crochet and sew for charity. Amongst the variety of items made are twiddle blankets (for people suffering from dementia) created from recycled items, such as old curtains or an unwanted jacket, nothing goes to waste. We bring our work with us, discuss projects and have a cup of tea and indulge in the odd biscuit or two!!


If you enjoy knitting, crocheting or sewing do come and join us on between 2pm & 4pm at the Social Club, Great Snoring on the last Tuesday in the month. Contact Frances on 01328 878967 for details.














Minutes of meetings and information about the Parish Council are available to view on the village website: � HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/" �http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/� 














News from the Parish Council





The Budget for 2020-21 was considered during the parish council meeting in November. It was agreed to set the Precept at £9,100 (the same as this current year.


Lots of bulbs have been planted by volunteers around the village. You can already see snowdrop flowers and the leaves of daffodils are beginning to appear. Later in the spring we should also have tulips as well. Parish Councillors also planted 135 saplings around the playing field which will provide shelter and habitat for wildlife as well as contributing in a small way to the carbon-capture.


� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://tse4.mm.bing.net/th?id=OIP.j2Yg_S7K_9TFcGCJEuJaoQHaGw&pid=Api" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���











�


Church Services, St Andrew’s Church, Little Snoring


February – No Service


22 March – 11am Eucharist (said)


19 April – 11 am Eucharist (said)


31 May – 10.30 am Group Eucharist (with music)


For services at other churches in the Group please see notice board at Church gate.








The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  





Little Snoring Parish Council








CUPPA IN THE COMMUNITY


Monthly afternoon tea and cake (and a raffle)


in the Community Room run and organised by volunteers


on the third Monday of each month –


17 February and 16 March: 


12 noon for toasted cheese sandwiches.





20 April, 18 May, 15 June, 20 July, 17 August, 21 September:


2 pm for afternoon tea.


For only £2.00 you can have tea or coffee and cake. 


Do bring along a cake to share or something for the raffle.





�








